August 15, 2017

J. Scott Herring, Public Works Director
96135 Nassau Place, Suite 1
Yulee, Florida 32097

Dear Sir:

On behalf of the American Beach Property Owners’ Association, | am writing to request No Parking signs
be installed on Burney Road near Gregg Street in American Beach. Residents on Burney Road east of the
Burney Park entrance are frequently blocked in their driveway or blocked from gaining entrance to their
driveway by cars parked on the roadside belonging to beachgoers.

We are also concerned about the debris and litter that is left behind by visitors and beachgoers who
park on the county-owned lots, across from Evans Rendezvous on Gregg Street. We believe trash
receptacles would help to remedy this problem. More frequent cutting of these lots is also appreciated
for visual appeal.

We appreciate so much your attention to the above-mentioned issues in American Beach.

Sincerely,

American Beach Property Owners’ Association

American Beach Property Owners’ Association, Inc.
P. 0. Box 6123
Fernandina Beach, FL 32035




